Editorial Notes

We are pleased to share Volume 17 of the journal with our respected readers. We congratulate all authors
who submitted their scholarly work and passed every step of the review and editorial processes. Similarly, we
would like to offer heartfelt regards to all the reviewers who contributed significantly to enhancing the quality
of the papers. We are thankful to Professor Dilli Ram Dahal and Professor Edwin van Teijlingen, who shared
their personal life, experiences, ideas, and opinions that may encourage young scholars. We want to express
our deep gratitude to Mr. Kanchan Mani Dixit for his thorough language editing. We, editors, are committed
to working together to enhance the quality and visibility of this journal. I also take the pleasure of sharing that
we have decided to publish two issues of the journal to benefit more authors from coming year.
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